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Question 7. The City of Valdez disagrees with the preliminary view that all governmental entities should be
required to report financial projections and related narrative discussions. As stated above, the City of
Valdez believes projections and the related narrative should not be required or presented in the audited
financial statements.

Question 8. The City of Valdez believes that, if this standard is enacted, a phase-in period would make
implementing the reporting requirements for projections easier on governmental entities. We believe the
thresholds for GASB 34 were appropriate and should be continued for purposes of this potential standard.

Summary. The City of Valdez agrees with the alternative view in Chapter 6. We believe that the benefits of
this potential standard do not justify the additional costs of staff resources, potential increased audit fees,
and the potential adverse affect on the timeliness of the audited financial statements. If enacted, these
standards should be made voluntary.

We appreciate the opportunity to provide input on the Preliminary Views.

Sincerely,

Walter Sapp ﬁ

Finance Director

City of Valdez, P.O. Box 307, 212 Chenega Street, Valdez, AK 99686-0307
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